

Dear East Bay Business Owners

It is with great excitement to announce our NEWLY established girl's Recreational Softball League here in Bristol, RI. To make this rewarding experience a reality for our girls, we are reaching out to area businesses and offering the opportunity to help sponsor a team. With your help, we can continue to improve the fields and give these girls the opportunity to play softball. As a 501C (3) organization all donations and sponsorships are tax deductible.

Sponsorship Levels

\$300.00 Silver Sponsor:

Field sign (4x4) on one field

\$500.00 Gold Sponsor:

Field sign (4x4) on one field and Company sponsored team Fall or Spring

\$800.00 Platinum Sponsor:

Field sign (4x4) and Company sponsored team for Fall and Spring

Interested Sponsors should fill out the form below and mail to:

East Bay Recreational Softball League

PO Box 1162

Bristol, RI 02809

Checks should be made payable to East Bay Recreational Softball and company logos emailed to eastbayrecsoftball@gmail.com. Any questions please call Charlene Ferreira 401-497-5294

Sponsor Name:	Contact Name:		
Email Address: Phone:			
Sponsor Package:	Sponsor Total:	TOWN COUNCIL	
		SEP 2 1 2022	

BRISTOL, PHODE ISLAND

MEETING